
Bishop Bill Wright, the community of St Dominic’s Centre Mayfield, 
together with The Federation of P & F Associations and The Special Needs 
Working Party warmly welcome all to join with clergy, students, principals, 
teachers, school staff, families and parishioners for this special celebration.

Sunday 8 September | 2.30pm 

Sacred Heart Cathedral, 841 Hunter Street Newcastle West 
Followed by afternoon tea and activities in The Murray Room.

No RSVP required 

For more information please contact Cath Garrett-Jones 02 4979 1303 

cath.garrett-jones@mn.catholic.edu.au

Special Needs Mass
Celebrating Diverse Learning 
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